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Hospital Providers 
 
Recent changes necessitated a recalculation of the SHOPP Assessments and SHOPP Allocations for 
CY2016. These reasons included: appeals of assessment amounts, closing of hospitals, discontinuation of 
hospital services, and a hospital status change to Critical Access. The changes resulted in a minimal 
decrease in allocations to all providers, whereas the assessment only impacted those providers that had 
a change in net patient revenue or hospital status. 
 
The updated SHOPP Assessments and Allocations reports have been posted to the OHCA website 
located at: http://www.okhca.org/providers.aspx?id=13569. 
 
Also, OHCA has been working to recover past due SHOPP Assessments & Penalties for CY2014, CY2015, 
and the first quarter of CY2016. The affected providers will have part or all of the April 20, 2016 payment 
recovered, as well as possible future payments if there is a remaining balance. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please call Jimmy Witcosky at  
(405) 522-7454, or send an e-mail to Jimmy.Witcosky@okhca.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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